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Slow down in school zones! Seminole County Sheriff’s Office recognizes Safety Zone aw
areness week October 1st -5th 

 

The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office (SCSO) School Crossing Guard program is teaming 
up with the Community Traffic Safety Team and 21st Century Insurance for the Seminole 
County Safety Zone Week from October 1st- 5th.  The goal of the event is to raise awa
reness and promote safety in school zones. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


